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MEMORANDUM  

 

To: PVAMU Campus Community    

 

From:  Ruth J. Simmons  

 President   

 

Date: April 6, 2020 

 

Re:  Update on Campus COVID-19 Cases 

 

 

This evening, we were informed that a staff member in the office of Parking Management has 

tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

This individual was last on campus April 3 and is currently quarantined.  Staff members who were 

in contact with the affected employee have been notified in accordance with PVAMU’s policy and 

guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  If you were not contacted, 

you are not at increased risk.  We are hopeful for the full recovery of this member of our 

community.  

 

The CDC recommends measures to help slow the spread of the virus and advises that the best way 

to prevent illness is to avoid exposure.  Visit the university’s COVID-19 Update web page for 

further information. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
http://www.pvamu.edu/coronavirus

